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Those organizations who seek to offer pharmacy services may also be the ones 
whose largest sellers are tobacco, alcohol and soft drinks. Surely this represents 
a conflicted situation. 
To summarise, I believe a deregulated environment would lead to a situation 
where the increasing numbers of people on complex pharmaceutical medication 
and dose regimes may slip through the cracks. This could lead to medication 
misadventure which would place additional burden on our health system . A 
deregulated environment may suit a garden variety patient, but certainly would 
not provide the safety net that the current system has proudly striven to provide 
over many years. 

Yours sincerely, 
Tim Brusasco 
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